
 
 
                                       MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 
TENDER DECISION FOR TWO SEA SPACE PARCELS FOR FISH FARMING IN THE 

SOUTHERN WATERS 
 

The Singapore Food Agency (SFA) closed the tender for two sea space parcels 
for food fish farming off Pulau Bukom in the Southern Waters on 11 April 2024. These 
sea space parcels were launched for open tender on 18 January 2024. 
 
2 SFA had received one bid for the two sea space parcels from tenderer, Loners 
Sdn Bhd. As the proposal by the sole bidder did not meet the required tender 
conditions, the tender was not awarded. 
 
3 SFA, together with relevant stakeholders, will continue to review our plans for 
the sea spaces. 
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